

PRIVACY POLICY

At the Boland Golf Union, we prioritize the protection of our members, players, partners and participants' privacy. As the sole owner of the information collected on our website, we are committed to not sharing, selling, or distributing any financial or personal information without explicit consent, except as disclosed in this privacy policy.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our privacy practices, please contact us via <u>email</u>. We adhere to the Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) and do not knowingly collect information from or market our products or services to children under the age of 13.

All financial and personal information collected by the Boland Golf Union is treated with the utmost confidentiality. This includes information provided through purchase forms, registration forms, download forms, newsletter subscriptions, or online applications. We utilize this information to process services, facilitate payments, and send registration details to our members, players, partners and participants.

We handle any third-party personally identifiable information, submitted on your behalf, with the same level of care as primary information. This applies to features such as the "email-a-friend" option or gift purchases.

If we ever intend to use your personally identifiable information in a manner different from what was stated at the time of collection, we will notify you via email and respect your preferences. In the event of any material changes to our privacy practices that do not impact existing user information, we will prominently display a notice on our website and may also email users who have opted to receive communications from us.

Occasionally, the Boland Golf Union may employ cookies to track website usage. These cookies do not collect personal information and are typically terminated once users leave the site. The data collected includes the time and date of the visit, the referring page, and the IP address assigned by the Internet Service Provider (ISP) at the time of the visit. This anonymous information helps us enhance the user experience by improving our website.

While the Boland Golf Union may provide links to external websites, we cannot be held responsible for the content or privacy policies of those sites. We encourage users to review and understand the privacy policies of any third-party website they visit.

To ensure privacy, access to the information within the Boland Golf Union is restricted to select employees who require it for serving members, players, partners and participants effectively.

Occasionally, we may request more specific information through voluntary surveys to better understand our member and player base and their needs. This data helps us improve the overall experience for all.

We may use personal information provided by Partners or Individuals to contact them with updates about our services. However, all parties involved have the right to request exclusion from receiving any updates or to be removed from our database at any time.

At the Boland Golf Union, we aim to treat our members, players, partners and participants with the same level of privacy and respect that we expect for ourselves.

Safeguarding your privacy and providing a positive experience is our priority.